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Watts Remy

From: Dave Losh <djrlosh@hotmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 19, 2019 7:33 AM
To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: Senate Bills 103 and 104

Dear Chair Dembrow, 
 
SB 103 and SB 104 are bad policy towards dairy farmers and farmers in general in Oregon. As an urban citizen, I do not 
want knee jerk reactions that harm our farm economy and increase the price of my dairy products and other food 
through increased regulation and oversight where no need exists. Oregon dairies are already among the most regulated 
in the U.S.and adding more obstacles as in SB 103 and SB 104 are NOT NEEDED. Please do not enact these proposed 
bills. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Dave Losh 
4336 NE 42nd Ave 
Portland, OR 97218 
djrlosh@hotmail.com 
 


